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The City of Mandurah has partnered with Connecting Community for Kids to
run a fortnightly 'Village Morning Tea' for parents/carers of children with
disability or people who have disability themselves to create connections and
access peer support. The mornings are very informal with craft activities,
morning tea and conversations. Children are welcome to attend and there
will be a supervised children's activity area. The event runs every fortnight
and takes place at the Lakelands Library and Community Centre, 49
Banksiadale Gate, from 9.30am to 11am. For more information on the
Morning Tea please contact wendyk@connecting/kids.com.au.



